
Foothills Music Teachers Association     Monthly Meeting     October 19, 2022

Davina Perret, President, opened the meeting at 9:32 am at Lakewood School of Music with 9 members
present.

I. No corrections to September minutes. Minutes approved as distributed.

II. Elinore Quander, Treasurer report: Savings  $17,049.57, Checking  $4235.60. For benefit concerts,
Elinore clarified that she wants only two checks from each teacher:  one check totaling
family/participant donations, and one check for $15 to cover expenses.

III. Robin Braun, VP Membership: Announced that FMTA has several new members.

IV. Lorian Bartle, Website: Davina said Lorian is still working on some updates to dates and info on the
website.

V. April Larsen, Achievement Day: Nov. 12 at the LDS Chapel, 6465 W. Jewell in Lakewood. Registration
deadline was Oct. 12.

VI. Carrie Christensen, Holiday Benefit Concert: Dec. 3, 4 and 10 at Lakewood School of Music. There is
an opening on Dec. 3 from 9-11 am.

VII. New Business: None.

VIII. Arlyce Black, Professional Reading Program (PRP): “Moonwalking with Einstein” by Joshua Foer.
Meeting Oct. 26 at Arlyce’s home.

IX. Sonatina Festival: Mar. 11, 2023 at Colorado Christian University (CCU). Repertoire list has been
updated. Read Standing Rules and registration forms prior to registration. Helen Gleason announced
that CCU has officially committed their venue for the festival.

X. Mentoring minute, Kathy Hammer: Kathy shared quotes from Marvin Blickenstaff.

XI. Announcements: Julianne Hardinger and Elinore Quander announced music to give away.

Adjourned 10:12 am
Tami Meise, Secretary


